
From: Tripp, Holly [mailto:HTripp@ConcordNH.gov]  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 2:13 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Hello Ms. Monroe, 
      As a Concord taxpayer I feel I must give my viewpoint on Northern 
Pass.  Personally I don’t know why New Hampshire is allowing Canada to use our 
State to put cash in Canadian pockets and ruin our property and our views.  Nature is 
a resource that most New Hampshire citizens appreciate, and looking at towering 
power lines will not improve the view.  Also, it could have an impact on tourist 
dollars, as no one is interested in paying money to view power lines. 
      Also, I don’t believe that anything should be taller than our State Capitol 
building.  I also believe that these monstrosities cutting through highways and 
streets in the City of Concord could cause accidents as people will be 
distracted.  After all, except for our mountains, there isn’t much in our beloved State 
that is up to 600 feet tall! 
      These ugly, distracting things should be buried underground, out of sight of us 
and the tourists that flock here every weekend. 
      Thank you for allowing me to write to you, I’m probably saying the same things 
as everyone else, at least I hope there are more people standing up for New 
Hampshire! 
 
Holly Tripp 
Concord NH 
vst1930@yahoo.com 
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